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July 21, 2022 
 
 
 
William F. Connors, Senior Vice President, Compliance 
Safety-Kleen Systems, Inc. 
42 Longwater Drive 
Norwell, Massachusetts 02061 
connorsw@cleanharbors.com 
    
Re: Safety-Kleen Systems, Inc. 
 HW Facility ID #FLR000060301 
 OGC Case No: 22-1895 
 Marion County 
  
 
Dear Mr. Connors: 
 
The purpose of this letter is to inform you that the Department’s enforcement case against 
Safety-Kleen Systems, Inc. has been closed. A records review conducted on July 5, 2022, found 
that the requirements of Consent Order OGC File No.: 22-1895 have been satisfied. 
 
The Department appreciates your efforts and cooperation in bringing this facility into compliance 
with state and federal rules. Should you have any questions or comments, please contact Michael 
Eckoff at 407-897-4308 or via e-mail at michael.eckoff@floridadep.gov.   
 
Sincerely, 

 
Aaron Watkins,  
Director, Central District 
 
 
AW/NH/VU/me 
 
cc: Eric Gerstenberg, Safety-Kleen Systems, Inc., gerstenberge@cleanharbors.com 

Laurie Roughton, OGC  
  Daun Festa, Central District 
  Zoey Carr, Central District 
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